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Gurmeet Suman 
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Somerville, MA  02144 
 
Subject:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – DOI-BOR-2021-000492 
 
Dear Mr. Suman: 
 
This letter is in final response to your FOIA request dated October 27, 2020.  Your request was 
received by the California Great-Basin regional office on October 28, 2020.  This response 
supplements our previous letter dated December 1, 2020  
 
The request is for copies of “MID, 2001. Madera Irrigation District Water Conservation Plan. 
February 2001. Prepared by Madera Irrigation District, Madera, CA” and “a copy of the 2001 
water conservation plan.”   
 
For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and 
national security records from the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).   
See 5 U.S.C. 552(c) (2006 & Supp. IV 2010).  This response is limited to those records that are 
subject to the requirements of the FOIA.  This is a standard notification that is given to all our 
requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist. 
 
The enclosed record, Madera Irrigation District Water Management Plan Five Year Revision, 
dated February 16, 2001, is considered responsive to your request.  A copy of the record is 
provided on the enclosed compact disc.  There are no billable fees to process this request.        
 
The 2007 FOIA amendments created the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) to 
offer mediation services to resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies as a  
non-exclusive alternative to litigation.  Using OGIS services does not affect your right to pursue  
litigation.  You may contact OGIS in any of the following ways:  Office of Government 
Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS, 
College Park, MD  20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov, commercial telephone at 202-741-
5770, fax: 202-741-5769, or by toll-free telephone at 877-684-6448.  Please note that using 
OGIS services does not affect the timing of filing an appeal with the Department’s FOIA & 
Privacy Act Appeals Officer. 
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Pursuant to 43 CFR § 2.19, we are making available our FOIA Public Liaison to assist in 
resolving any disputes between you and Reclamation.  The acting FOIA Public Liaison is  
Ms. Cindy Cafaro.  The public liaison can be reached by telephone at (888) 603-7119.  For 
correspondence, the mailing address is Department of the Interior FOIA Office, MS-5558, MIB, 
1849 C Street, NW, Washington, DC  20240.  
  
If you have any questions about this response, please contact the undersigned at 916-978-5554, 
or e-mail sha-MPR-FOIA@usbr.gov.  
  
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Christopher S. Miller 
      Regional FOIA Officer 
 
Enclosure 
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